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Town of Colchester
Ethics Commission
Special Meeting
February 3, 2021
Cancelled

This is Notice that the Ethics Commission Special Meeting scheduled for

February 3, 2021 on the Town of Colchester website is cancelled. The posted
agenda lists the meeting date as February 2, 2021.

The Special Meeting is rescheduled to February 9, 2021.
Thankyou.



